
 
This week at ATMS:  

 

Happy Friday Sabre Families!  

 

Colin Abernathy has been the school counsellor at ATSS for many years and we are pleased 
to note that as of 2020, he is our counsellor at ATMS too as he services those in grades 6-12. 

Thank you to our WEB leaders and Ms. Sickels and Ms. Strafford for another great WEB 
event.  This week during the WEB Meet and Greet, leaders did a check-in activity and played 
games with their grade 6 groups. 

Some grade 6 classes took part in an Indigenous Presentation this week focusing on Fishing 
Tools and Implements. A guest speaker virtually led students and they worked in small 
groups where they made predictions and recorded details. 

Thank you for continuing to support our PAC through Hot Lunches. This week Wednesday is 
Pasta & Crazy Bread ($4) and Friday is Pizza ($1.50)!  The process is being changed as well, 
check your email for a reminder to pre-purchase your child’s hot lunch through School Cash 
Online. 

Our parking lot continues to be very congested after school. Please consider arriving shortly 
after the dismissal time or finding an alternate meeting point for your child. Thank you to 
the families who have already made arrangements to meet their children further down 
Windsor St. or on Wheel Ave. 

 

On the Horizon:  

October 11 – Thanksgiving 

October 13 – Gr. 8 Redefining  Masculinity Presentation (poster link in email) 

October 15 – Interim Reports 

October 18 – Photo Re-Takes 

October 20 – Parent Teacher Interviews (5-8pm) 

October 21 – Parent Teacher Interviews during the school day 

October 22 – Professional Development Day 

CLICK HERE! For info about an 

exciting FREE event this weekend 


